
Are you a user of the 
Business and Property 
Court in Newcastle?

gov.uk/guidance/ce-file-system-information-and-support-advice

From 25th February 2019 you will be able to use 
the new E-Filing service for High Court cases to:

• issue and file documents, 
• pay court fees, and 
• review your cases online.

For more information, support, advice 
and to register to use the service, use the 
link below or scan the QR code with your 
mobile device.


